
REPORT OF THE  

EMPLOYEE BENEFITS DIVISION OVERSIGHT SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE  

ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

August 26, 2022 

Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw, Co-Chairs: 

The Employee Benefits Division Oversight Subcommittee met on Wednesday, August 24, 2022, 
at 10:00 a.m., in Committee Room A in Little Rock.  

The Subcommittee approved the actions of the State Board of Finance which met on August 16, 
2022. The actions approved were the adopted Employee Benefits Division (EBD) Quarterly 
Report for the fourth quarter of FY2022, and the approved RFP for an Actuary Program. The 
Subcommittee held the EBD Drug Formulary changes and the RFP for the Employee Assistance 
Program until next month. The Subcommittee also heard a Pharmacy Benefit Manager RFP 
update. 

Respectfully submitted by Subcommittee Co-Chairs, Representative Deborah Ferguson and 
Senator Jason Rapert. 
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